
 

 

Beloved Broadway, 
These are good days in our church family. We are sharing more opportunities to see one 
another and this has given this Covid-weary extrovert’s heart a big boost. Seeing so many 
faces (albeit, masked for the time being) for Maundy Thursday Communion and Easter 
Sunday Outdoor worship was like water in the wilderness. As I think back over the week, I 
am deeply moved by the number of people I heard. Overwhelmingly, the primary request 
we heard after Holy Week was “let’s get outside more!” I find it interesting that it took a 
Global Pandemic for churches to worship in the original cathedral: God’s good creation. 
So, the Pastoral Team is planning to resume outdoor Wednesday Night Vespers in May, in 
addition to our regularly scheduled in-
Sanctuary Sunday service and our 
continued virtual offerings. I look 
forward to gathering with you once 
again under the beautiful, blue vault of 
God’s immaculately designed cathedral 
of creation. 
To the right is a sneaky shot shared with 
us from our beloved church member and 
Financial Manager Sarah Sanders taken 
by her much taller husband, Jeff 
Sanders. Using the steps which have 
been roped off since a bad freeze as a 
chancel seemed right. Reclaiming 
forgotten space for sacred purpose. 
Filling grass and grounds where people normal park and immediately exit with hearts, 
prayers, and followers of Christ gathered under the glory of the skies. 
 
Also, one last word about our Faith + Mental health webinars. I could never have imagined 
how meaningful and impactful these conversations would be. Thank you for the contacts 
sharing with me the stories churned up for you in these important conversation. So many of 
our lives are touched by the inner battles we or those we love are fighting. A special thanks 
to Leslie Townsend who serves tirelessly to support our church family. If you would like to 
reach out to her, please do not hesitate to send an email to lesliestownsend@twc.com. Also, 
a thank you to Nora Garner-Sinclair and Leslie Cashion for bringing their expertise to the 
table. I look forward to our future conversations in the months ahead. Stay tuned for a 
schedule of topics! 
Grace & Peace, 
Pastor Kevin 
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GRADUATION RECOGNITION  

At the end of May we will be recognizing all our 

Broadway members who are graduating from high 

school, college, or graduate school. If you are 

graduating this year, please send the following 

information to Kristin 

at kristin@broadwaybaptist.org by May 5th:  

- Name as you would like it to appear 

- Name of the school from which you are graduating 

- Future plans 

- Recent picture of graduate 
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We are going back to McCreary County Kentucky for Extreme Build 2021! 

Our 2021 home partner is Lika Hall  

pictured here with her two boys , 

Augustus and Oliver, who currently live  

in Whitley City. 

Lika works at the Shell Express 

convenience store in Pine Knot.  The 

family currently lives in an older model 

mobile home that they rent.  They are very 

excited to move into their own home! 

Our 15th home will be built the week 

of June 14 – 18, very close to several other Extreme Build families within 

Whitley City. 

 If you are interested in coming down to this beautiful part of our state for 

1 day or all 5, we would love to have you! 

Please contact Sharon Davis for more information 

at sdavis217@gmail.com or 502.939.4682 

We need your help in preparing breakfast items ahead of 

time for Extreme Build in June. One item many of you may 

already be familiar with is Breakfast burritos!  We've made 

these several times for the local group Burritos Riders 

during Service in September, to be delivered to families and 

homeless in need. There are a couple of ways you can help, 

please contact Mary Lucy Hook for more information 

at marylucyhook@gmail.com 

Calling All Broadway Chefs! 
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Guest Musicians for Vespers 

Wednesdays at 6pm 

May 5   Kathy and Matt Karr 

May 12  Kim Tischner 

May 19  Jim Recktenwald  

May 26 Philip Clemons 

VESPERS GUEST MUSICIANS  

We will have a guided 

prayer time in the Prayer 

Garden on Tuesday,  

May 11 at 12:00 (weather 

permitting). Please bring 

your own chair or blanket 

to sit on. You’re welcome to 

bring your lunch for a 

picnic as well! Contact 

Susan Reed with any 

questions: 
susanr@broadwaybaptist.org 

OUTDOOR GUIDED PRAYER TIME 
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We currently have 6 Adult Sunday School 

classes meeting on Zoom each Sunday. If 

you’re interested in joining one of these 

Sunday School classes, please contact Susan  

at susanr@broadwaybaptist.org  

Sunday School Options 

Upcoming Youth Event 
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Grounds Committee Update  

The Grounds 

Committee 

will be 

hosting a 

church-wide 

clean up day 

on Saturday, 

May 22 

from 9am-

noon.  Bring 

your gloves, 

rakes, 

trimmers, etc. 

and help 

make the 

church 

property 

beautiful.  All ages welcome!  Donuts and water 

will be provided.  Meet at the office parking lot; 

we will spread out from here.  Questions?  Contact 

Nancy Stopher (stopher@bellsouth.net).  



 

 

BROADWAY BAPTIST CHURCH  

CONTACT US 

Main Office - 502.895.2459 

www.broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Ministerial Contact Information 
 

Robert Gammon - 502.631.0053 

robert@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Kevin Gardner-Sinclair - 713.851.7557 

kevin@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Susan Reed - 502.409.3825 

susanr@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Kristin Belcher - 859.608.6183 

kristin@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Broadway Baptist Church 

4000 Brownsboro Road 

Louisville, Kentucky 40207 


